
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of 
the City of West Hollywood, at their regular meeting held on 
Thursday, April 16, 2015, has officially continued the item 
(notated below) to a Date Uncertain.  
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

1216 N. FLORES STREET 
WEST HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA 

 
Applicant has requested to construct a fourteen-unit, five-story 
condominium building with subterranean parking. 

 

 


